
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 12 Parents’ Evening 

We look forward to welcoming you in to college to discuss your child's progress after their first terms in year 12. Our 
Year 12 Parents' Evening is from 3.30pm until 6.30pm on Tuesday 14th March in our College building. 

To book appointments, please follow the parent guide which will help you with our online system. The guide and link to 

the booking system can be found here: www.bit.ly/parentseveningbooking. Appointments will go live on 6th March at 

8am and will close on 11th March. 

All subjects will have one teacher representing that qualification, and where possible, some subjects may have both 
teachers present. However, please do book in with the teacher who is on the system for your child’s class. There are 
only a small number of subjects where numbers exceed the number of appointments allocated. Where this is the case, 
we will do our best to facilitate conversations either on the evening or following the evening. Please liaise with us if this 
is the case on contact@toothillcollege.co.uk  

Throughout the evening, Fiona Farmer, our Careers Lead, will be delivering a 15-minute presentation in the Curve to 
parents on how to support your child in securing work experience. These talks will begin at 4pm, 4.30pm, 5pm, 5.30pm 
and 6pm. Please do allow time before, after, or in between appointments to attend one of these sessions.  

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact us via contact@toothillcollege.co.uk  

Kind regards, 

C Mordue 
Catherine Mordue 
Head of College 
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